
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
CULVER COMMUNITY SCHOOLS CORPORATION 

BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES 
 

Seeks Board Candidate 
 

Culver Community Schools Corporation 
is seeking applicants to fill the At Large - B seat that is becoming vacant on 

February 4, 2019 through December 31, 2022. 
 The applicant shall reside anywhere within the Culver Community Schools 

Corporation boundaries. 
 

Interested individuals should address a formal letter 

by Friday, January 18, 2019 to 

Superintendent Karen Shuman or 
Board President Mr. Jack Jones  

to the 
following address: 

 
Culver Community Schools Corporation 

700 School Street 
Culver, Indiana 46511 

 
Any questions can be directed to Superintendent Shuman at 

(574) 842-3364. 
 
 
 
 
 


